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HEALTH FACILITIES &
SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

March 7, 2016

Ms. Courtney Avery, Administrator

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
Illinois Department of Public Health

525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor
Springfieid, Illinois 62761

RE: Schaumburg Surgery Center (CON Project 16-007)

Dear Ms. Avery:

I am a current patient of Barrington Orthopedic Specialists. I receive orthopedic care from Dr. Patel. My
physician and the Barrington staff always provide me with compassionate, individualized orthopedic care. They are
always friendly and do their best to find the most convenient location for my care.

"1 am writing this letter to express my support for the certificate of need application submitted by Schaumburg
Surgery Center, an outpatient surgery center that will be owned by Barrington’s physicians. I support this project because
it will provide another cost effective treatment option for me and my family.

I ask the members of the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board to support the CON application
filed by Schaumburg Surgery Center. 1 believe the project will be beneficial for our community. Thank you, in advance,

for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Tess Joo
616 Brookdale Dr
Schaumburg IL  60194-4515




March 7, 2016

Ms. Courtney Avery, Administrator

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
Illinois Department of Public Health

525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor
Springfield, lllinois 62761

RE: Schéumburg Surgery Center (CON Project 16-007) |

Dear Ms. Avery:

1am a current patient of Barrington Orthopedic Specialists. 1 receive orthopedic care from Dr. Patel. My
physician and the Barrington staff always provide me with compassionate, individualized orthopedic care. They are
always friendly and do their best to find the most convenient location for my care.
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Sincerely,

agqueline Pavlidis

604 Howard Ave
E Dundee IL 60118




